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Welcome, all Youth Groups, Leaders, and 

especially our Young People to our first 

newsletter of 2023. 
This newsletter is created in the hope to inspire you to get outside and enjoy 

nature and have fun with it and all that it has to offer including some exciting 

ways to have fun with nature. 

We will have an edition at the start of each season so the next issue will be 

June 21st and we welcome submissions from youths, Youth Club, and 

Societies. 

We have a fun contest for spring to get you warmed up for the OHA Convention 

that is fast approaching in Ottawa from July 21st to July 23rd. It would make a 

great family holiday as there are many fun things to do in Ottawa, so ask your 

parents to consider it. If you are not coming, you can still enter many 

competitions. 

The full schedule is included in this newsletter so please enter as many as you 

can and let's fill the tables in the competition room! 

Have a fun-filled year and make it all it can be by participating. We are doing all 

we do for you! 

  

 



  

 



  



  

 

PLEASE USE ONLY WATER-BASED PAINTS. They are better for the 

environment and come in any colour you desire. 

  



 

 

A few great examples of painted rocks. 

 

PHOTO COURTESY RICKY MACWILLIAMS 

 



 

 

Here is the link for the application. Enter today! 

 

 

Gardenontario.org is where anyone can find information about the 

activities offered to children and youths. 

 

  

https://nutrientsforlife.wufoo.com/forms/z1xlvxux1q37djv/
https://gardenontario.org/resources/#youth-main


  

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

   

 

http://www.twitter.com/
http://www.facebook.com/
http://mailchimp.com/


 

 

https://www.teachingexpertise.com/classroom-ideas/plant-activities-for-

preschool/ 

 

 



  

 

A complete list is below for the OHA Youth Competition and also 
go to https://gardenontario.org/resources/#youth-main 



  



  



  

 

****Important to note***** 
When you are mounting your photo, please use 5x7 card stock 

that is either black or white. 



  



  

 

  



  

 

Photo was taken by Ryan Mariotti 

 

Something really unique to think about for September and more 
information will be sent to you through your youth group, 

Horticultural Societies, and this newsletter. 
Here is the link so you can follow along. This is also a great site to 

show your family.  
  

 

  

 

https://ontarionature.org/events/youth-summit/
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